THE GOLF TRAILS OF THE WOODLANDS & LAKE WINDCREST GOLF CLUB MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION                                                                                   AUGUST BOARD MEETING
                                                                                           August 11th, 2021
MEN’S LOCKER ROOM

Members in Attendance:				                     Members Absent:
Mark Kiep           PRESIDENT                                                                     
Kevin Williams	VICE PRESIDENT   
Barry Sinclair      TREASURER  
Dave Fuller
Ted Haskell  
Mike Magalski
Joe Gourley
Nick Fleming
Clay Means
Brett Williams
Michael Moore 
                                                                                                                                                                                                            
· Meeting called to order @ 6:00 pm 
· Quorum was present. 

Secretary’s Report 
Motion for waiving the reading of July 2021 MGA Board Meeting minutes was proposed and seconded.  All members present were in favor.

Treasurer’s Report 
 Barry went over July’s report. Barry is working with club on quite a few mistakes that hopefully will be worked out soon. Appears there is going to be a large surplus of money in bank account when our MGA gets abolished. Many ideas were throw out, but tabled topic until next meeting.  

Tournament Re-Cap – Chicago
· Tournament went good. 74 folks played. Only thing really mentioned was foresomes were grouped randomly, instead of by handicaps.                 

Tournament Updates –  Mars/Venus August 21, Pinehurst September 11, Member/Guest__           
· Mars/Venus rescheduled to 8/21. Numbers right now appear we need some more men to play. 
· Flyer for Pinehurst tournament should go out soon, then can be put on link.
· Member/Guest attendance appears to be very low. Have 11 teams signed up now. Club would like to at least 24 teams. If they don’t 24 teams signed up by 9/1, will cancel event.      

Report from the club
· Clay reported for the resort courses. Driving range rehab is going as planned & on schedule.
· Michael reported on LW. Mostly just talked about new membership business. They plan on having full membership when the dust settles.  
· New club info was supposed to be sent out Monday the 9th. Now we were told any day we should see something.  




                   
New Business
· The Board of Governors meeting was held last week. Members were told what was going to be in the letter about new membership info. LW was going to be a solo club, & WCC Tier 2 was going to have Oaks, Panther, & Palmer together. This is all effective 10/1. Talked about the 2 MGA events in Nov & Dec.
·  The board recommends to club that all 2021 tournaments be played as scheduled & include members who moved to LW 10/1. Awaiting club response & approval of this.
·  Also talked about MGA Cup & bank account business, but nothing final here.   
· Next meeting 9/8/21
Meeting Adjourned at 6:45
